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 Dr Tessa Ogden & 

Mr James 

Tomkinson

OBJ2015/4674/P 14/09/2015  18:22:31 I would like to object to the granting of planning permission for these units.

This is a retrospective application for the siting of airconditioning units behind an office block on 

Grays Inn Rd. 

The acoustic dampening units have been placed along the rear wall of the building, and are clearly 

visible from the rear of our houses, being only about 15 feet from our kitchen windows. They are 

extremely unsightly due to their bulky appearance. Given that they are situated in a conservation area it 

feels as if little has been done to preserve the amenities of the adjoining houses and flats.
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